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OUR TECHNOLOGY IS WHAT YOU CAN USE 

TO FABRICATE YOUR WINDOWS AND 

DOORS OF THE FUTURE. 

NO SYSTEM WIN DOWS AND DOORS WILL BE 

DIFFICULT TO BE FABRICATED ANY MORE. 
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HOPO

® 

ABOUT US 

HOPO is a global supplier of system solutions for 
aluminium windows and doors. Our wide product range 
covers demands of both residential and commercial 
buildings in various climate environments. 

For residential buildings, our security locking systems can 
be installed on all kinds of windows. For commercial 
building windows, we have open limit stay or lockable 
handles to prevent accidental falling from unauthorized 
opening. In emergency, some special solutions allow 
administrators to open the window completely. 

Products design makes our company the leader in the 
industry of aluminium windows and doors . Our patented 
out-swing and awning window firstly appeared in the world 
(2016) that changed the traditional way of opening. 
Handles with chip [iHandle] use the most advanced NFC 
(Near Field Communication) technology. The patents of 
HOPO has already reached 143 items till the end of 2018. 

Energy saving systems with high U-factor values is 
suitable for areas with high thermal break requirements. 
Panorama narrow frame system provides end users with a 
better scenery. 

HOPO systems has past many tests, such as AAMA test for 
America market. Other tests can be arranged according to 
local requirements of different markets. 
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